
 
 

 

        
November 12, 2019 

 
Mike Tyrrell  

Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC  

890 Winter Street, Suite 300 

Waltham, MA 02451 
 

RE: CZM Federal Consistency Review of Atlantic Bridge Project-Weymouth Compressor 

Station, Weymouth 
 
Dear Mr. Tyrrell: 
 
 The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management (CZM) has completed its review of 
the proposed project involving Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC (Algonquin)’s construction of a 
new natural gas compressor station in the Town of Weymouth at a site located at 6 & 50 Bridge Street 
to ensure consistency with CZM enforceable program policies.  
 

Based upon our review of applicable information, we concur with your certification and find 
that the activity as proposed is consistent with the CZM enforceable program policies. 
 

If the above-referenced project is modified in any manner, including any changes resulting 
from permit, license or certification revisions, including those ensuing from an appeal, or the project 
is noted to be having effects on coastal resources or uses that are different than originally proposed, 
it is incumbent upon the proponent to notify CZM, submit an explanation of the nature of the 
change pursuant to 15 CFR 930, and submit any modified state permits, licenses, or certifications.  
CZM will use this information to determine if further federal consistency review is required. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation with CZM. 
 
       Sincerely,  
             
 
        

Lisa Berry Engler 
       Director 
 
 
CZM #14942 
 
cc: Antony Rana, Project Manager, Office of Energy Projects, FERC 
 Barbara Newman, Chief, Regulatory Branch, NED, US Army Corps of Engineers 

 Stephanie Moura, Program Chief, Waterways Regulation, Massachusetts DEP 

 Derek Standish, Environmental Engineer, Wetlands Program, Massachusetts DEP 

 Ralph Child, Member, Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovky and Popeo, P.C. 

 Deirdre Buckley, Director, MEPA  
 


